ELKHORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION
HOSTS “ART ON MAIN”
Elkhorn NE: November 1, 2012

The Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation recently hosted its fourth annual “Art on Main,” an art exhibit celebrating artists from both Elkhorn high schools. The event was held Wednesday, October 17th at the Elkhorn Public Schools Central Office in downtown Elkhorn.  More than 50 students displayed artwork at the event which was attended by the artists, their families, friends, and teachers. 

The artists used a variety of media to create their exhibit pieces, including watercolors, pottery and computer graphics.  Art teachers Jarod Sutter (ESHS), Jay Thiltgen (EHS), and Nicole Wiemer (ESHS) played an instrumental role in the creation of the artwork and the event.  

Elkhorn High School Art Instructor, Jay Thiltgen, stated, “Art on Main gives our students the chance to explore the artistic process from the idea phase all the way through the output phase.  The students had the opportunity to see their graphics work transition from the computer screen to a professionally printed piece displayed in the gallery setting.”  Elkhorn South High School Art Instructor, Jarod Sutter, added, "We thank the Foundation for giving our students the opportunity to exhibit their work, and for awarding a scholarship to one who best exemplifies a talent and passion for art.”
Many of the pieces displayed at “Art on Main” were available for purchase at a silent auction held in conjunction with the Foundation’s recent Hall of Fame Banquet. The auction raised more than $1,300 to support the Elkhorn Public School Foundation’s Arts Scholarship. 

“Our high school artists have amazing talent,” said Stacey L. Falk, Executive Director of the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation.  “We are thrilled to provide a venue to showcase this talent and celebrate their enthusiasm for the arts.”  Several of the graphic prints were created using the new Vis Mini Graphic Tablets awarded to the high schools through the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation Classroom Grants program.  Stacey adds, “It is so rewarding to see the grant process come full-circle – from reviewing the request from the teachers and funding the needed technology to seeing how these tablets enriched our students’ educational experience!”
If you would like more information about the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation or its Classroom Grants program, please contact Stacey Falk at 402-289-1727.
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Photo Caption

Art on Main: Art on Main showcased a variety of media for auction and display including watercolor, graphic prints and ceramics.
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